
  PHL 

Village of Palatine, IL 
Water Supply Well No. 15 Rehabilitation 

August 12, 2025/11:00 A.M.  
 

Project Engineer for the Village: George Ruppert 
Phone Number:  847-705-5200 

 
Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 
 
Description of Work: 
 
Water Supply Well No. 15 Rehabilitation for which proposals are being sought includes providing 
all materials, labor, tools, equipment, and construction methods for pulling, inspecting, 
rehabilitating and re-installing the lineshaft pumping equipment for Well No. 15 including testing 
and other items located at 2175 N. Coach Rd., Palatine, Illinois 60067. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
All bids must be submitted on forms furnished by the Village of Palatine. Bid documents are only 
available for download free of charge at:  
 

https://esuite.palatine.il.us/eSuite.OpenBidder/ 
 

https://esuite.palatine.il.us/eSuite.OpenBidder/

